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Kelly Creek Road Closed 

 
The Bureau of Land Management (BLM) has announced that the Kelly 

Creek Mainline road off of the Rock Creek Road near Glide is closed due to 

a culvert wash-out during a recent winter storm.  The road is completely 

impassable and will be closed until further notice.   The  Kelly Creek Road 

(Road #25-3-36.0) is blocked at milepost 3.0  in Section 27 of Township 25 

South, Range 3 West.   

For additional information contact the BLM Roseburg Office at 541-440-

4930.   
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